
    Reception Newsletter 26.03.21      

Dear Reception, 

Well done on settling back into school so brilliantly! We have had a great few weeks, getting 

back into our usual routines and spending time with our classmates. Our classroom has been 

busy and noisy, and full of joy! Well done Reception. It was lovely to see all the children dress 

in Spring colours. Thank you for your contributions to raise money for Hamza and The 

Compassion Experience.  

Next week we will be having a week full of Easter fun, and reflecting on the message that 

Easter shows us that God’s love is limitless. There will be lots of opportunities to get our 

creative juices flowing! 

 

Egg decorating competition             

Our Diamond 9 theme is ‘Creativity’. We are holding an egg decorating 

competition on Tuesday. There will be one winning entry per year group and we 

will display all of the amazing entries. You can either use a hard boiled or blown 

egg.  You can decorate your egg in any way you would like, eg paint, pens, glitter, 

sequins etc. The base of your decoration must be no larger than a sheet of A4 

paper please. The competition is entirely optional but I know that lots of our 

Reception children will be raring to take part! 

 

Easter Video 

The whole school has created a video to tell the story of Easter. Look out for it appearing on 

the school website soon! 

 

Homework 

Please share your reading book and any phonics activity in your bag. Remember to look at 

the phonics & reading sites - www.phonicsplay.co.uk www.phonicsbloom.com 

oxfordowl.co.uk 

 

Stars of the Week 

Christian Value of Forgiveness – Ebony, for kindness and showing forgiveness. 

Curriculum Award – Charlie, for recording his addition work beautifully. 

 

Summer Term 

Our theme next term will be ‘Secret Garden’. Maybe you could do some planting and 

gardening over Easter. Send me your photos! j.moores@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

  

Have a wonderful Easter break and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 13th 

April.  

  

Mrs Moores, Mrs Gingell & Mrs Perry 
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